
  

 
 

DIARY DATES 
2024/2025 
 

 
May 
Saturday 17  Colour Run 
Friday 23  Last Day Term 5 
 
June 
Monday 2  First Day Term 6 
Monday 16  Y2 Sports Day 
Tuesday 17  Y3 Sports Day 
Wednesday 18 EYFS Sports Day 
Thursday 19  Y1 Sports Day 
Friday 20  Y4 Sports Day 
Saturday 28  Summer Fair 
 
July 
Friday 18   Last Day Term 6 
   No Trinity Plus 
 

2025/2026 
 
September 
Monday 1  Inset Day 
Tuesday 2  First day back to school! 
 
October 
Thursday 23  Last Day of Term 1 
Friday 24  Inset Day 
 
November 
Monday 3  First Day of Term 2 
 
December 
Friday 19  Last Day of Term 2 

 

HEADS UPDATE 
from Amanda Seager 
Hazel class had a really exciting trip out to Frome 
College this week, where they were able to take 
part in a variety of science activities. The children 
really enjoyed being able to use the specialist 
equipment in the science lab and having the chance 
to work with the College science teachers. Willow 
class will be making their visit after the half term 
break. Both visits are part of a special outreach 
programme designed to inspire and enthuse 
younger children about science. 
 
Oak and Maple classes have been taken over today 
by a host of famous people! The children look 
amazing in their costumes and it is clear to see that 
lots of thought and effort has gone into creating 
them. This dressing up day is to celebrate the work 
the children have been doing this term, learning 
about a variety of famous people. It is lovely to see 
how that learning has inspired so many of the 
children’s costumes today. 
 
In addition to those bits of news from the 
classrooms, I would really like to take this 
opportunity to say a huge thank you to you as 
parents and carers of Trinity children. Two members 
of staff are currently facing really challenging 
situations outside of school, which have led to them 
needing to take significant amounts of time away 
from school. The response from parents has been so 
brilliantly understanding and positive, and in both 
cases the parents immediately concerned have gone 
above and beyond to show their concern and 
empathy. The staff have been really touched by the 
kind, thoughtful and generous response from 
parents and it has completely reinforced my 
long-held belief that we have a very special 
community around us. I know very well from 
conversations with colleagues at other schools and 
from things I read about and hear in the press and 
on social media that not all school communities are 
as kind and caring as ours. Thank you for everything 
you do, however big or small, to make us feel valued 
and nurtured. 
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School News 
 

Colour Run 
Saturday 17 May 2025 

 
Online ticket sales close at 8pm tonight to 
guarantee a colour packet and medal. Tickets 
are available at the gate, but we can9t 
guarantee the availability of a colour packet or 
medal. 
 
Please remember that for safety reasons, 
everyone MUST wear goggles or sunglasses 
otherwise they will not be allowed to run due 
to the risk of the powder getting into their eyes. 
 
We look forward to seeing lots of you there 
tomorrow! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports Days 
June 2025 
Weather permitting, we will be running sports 
day in June. The children come together in their 
year groups one afternoon each to take part in a 
variety of races. Mr Sing will be the 8master of 
ceremonies9 again, and parents and carers are 
invited to come along and cheer their children 
on. The planned dates are as follows: 
 
Oak and Maple Y2 
Monday 16th June, 1.30pm -3pm 
 
Pine & Sycamore Y3 
Tuesday -17th June, 1.30pm -3pm 
 
Rainbow & Sunshine EYFS 
Wednesday 18th June, 2-3pm 
 
Beech & Chestnut Y1 
Thursday 19th June, 1.30-3pm 
 
Hazel & Willow Y4 
Friday 20th June, 1.30pm - 3pm 
 
Please arrive in good time so the children can 
begin their races as scheduled.  The gates 
beside the office will open around 5-10 minutes 
before the races start.  Please feel free to bring 
along a chair or picnic blanket to sit on and 
enjoy the event! 
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Regular Notices and Reminders 
 

Warm Weather  
Sunscreen, hats and water 
To help keep your child safe and comfortable at 
school, please can we kindly ask that: 

● You apply sunscreen to your child before 
they come to school each morning. 

● Your child brings a hat to wear during 
playtimes. 

● Your child brings a water bottle, which 
they can refill throughout the day. 

Thank you! 
 

 

Swimming - Term 5 
Year 2 – Maple and Oak 
Just a reminder for parents that payment for 
Term 5 (April-May) is now available to pay 
through ParentPay.  If you are a Trust Fund 
pupil, you can use your funds to pay for 
swimming.  Just email the office so we can 
check your balance and arrange this for you.  
Thank you 

 

 

Swimming February & March  
Year 3 – Pine and Sycamore 
Unfortunately, we have only received a small 
number of contributions so far.  We are pleased 
to have been able to offer these swimming 
lessons at a subsidised cost and we would 
greatly appreciate your support.  If you are able 
to contribute, please make a payment via 
ParentPay at your earliest convenience.  Even if 
you are unable to pay the full amount, any 
contribution—no matter the size—would be 
very helpful and much appreciated.   Thank you 
for your continued support.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Lunches: w/c 02/06/2025 
Deadline:  22/05/2025 
Don9t forget the deadline for ordering school 
lunches is midnight every Thursday for the 
following week.  If you miss the deadline, 
please send your child in with a packed lunch 
from home for the week. 

 

 

Wraparound 
Kites and Trinity Plus – Term 6 
Bookings for Term 6 will be opened next week. 
Please look out for an email to confirm. 
 
Bookings: Please ensure that you book your 
child9s place in advance. Bookings close at 
midnight the day before the session. If you need 
a space on the day of the booking, please call 
the office to check availability. 
 
Late Collection: Please collect your child on 
time. Late collections will be recorded and will 
result in an additional charge to the next time 
slot. 
 
Should you have any questions, please email 
shockley@trinityfrome.mnsp.org.uk 
(working hours Wed 12.30-3.30pm and Fri 9am-3.30pm) 
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School Calendar 
2025-2026 

 
Please note that at least one, and possibly two, 
additional inset days are yet to be confirmed. 
We will inform parents as soon as the dates 
have been set. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Local Information 
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Flourishing Together 
through 

Kindness ~ Curiosity ~ Respect ~ 
Resilience ~ Teamwork 

 
1 Thessalonians 5:11 

8Therefore encourage one another and 
build each other up9 

 
Trinity First School is committed to 

safeguarding and promoting 
the welfare of all children. 

 
We expect all our staff and volunteers 

to share this commitment 
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